
Advice on whether planning permission is needed 
 
Where written responses are requested, or when Officers need to review plans or planning 
history, advice will be charged and, therefore, the submission of a request is necessary.  
 
Written responses will normally be received within 10 working days of the receipt of your 
valid request. 
 


